June 2014 RSC Meeting Minutes

06/08/2014 @ TJ’s Nightlife
Officers Present: Clark Jones, President Bill Mears, Secretary
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 pm by Clark Jones.

President: minutes posted on web site, motion to accept and approved.

Treasurer: financial report as of 05/31/2014 was noted. Viewing of the RSC financial report is available in
person with our Vice-President at a member’s request.

Committee Reports: members wishing to lead or support any of the RSC committees for 2014 are asked

to contact any Board Member.
Old Business: No unfinished business.
New Business:

A new revenue source to support the RSC operations fund, along with the support from TJ’s Nightlife,
will continue this month. Our 1st Reverse Raffle drawing will be held on June 26 during the final
appearance of Sea Cruz @ TJ’s. Let’s come out and show our support for their music. Thanks to Ray Hall
for his ideas and working hard for our shag club. The 26" will be our last “second social” at T)’s. We may
resume in the fall. Thanks to the volunteers who helped sell raffle tickets for the reverse raffle. Anyone
wishing to help sell tickets may contact Clark.

The volunteers that assisted in the set up and clean-up of the buffet were thanked. The menu of “pot
luck” foods was a success. The membership brought some delicious items. Let’s not forget those who
helped on the membership table. It was great to see Debra Fearing welcoming members and guests to
our social. Her smile helped us increase our membership to 137. We had visitors from Bass Lake Shag
Club, Eno Beach Shag Club and Oak Island Shag Club. Thanks to all who support the RSC!

As usual, Ronnie and Jimmy got us started and kept us moving on the hardwood floor with good music
and line dancing instructions.

Megan Riley finished 5" in a field of 12 couples dancing in a CSA event @ Swillies in Myrtle Beach this
past weekend. Outstanding!!! Especially since Megan and her partner had just met and had only a few
hours to practice and remember each other’s name, much less the moves!

Let’s not forget Don Bunn’s shag classes this month on Monday & Tuesday at T)’s. The floor may be
crowded but he will find you a space, possibly at the front of the class!

The July meeting/social is scheduled for July 13". Members are encouraged to bring their children to the
meeting. Food will be provided and possibly “shag” lessons for those wanting to participate. Please
contact Donna Robertson or Bill Mears if you plan on bringing family members to our get-together.
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The door prize was 2 tickets to the upcoming Jackie Gore concert at Koka Booth were won by Janet
Goldbolt.

The Business Meeting was adjourned @ 6:35 pm.

Bill Mears, Secretary
Raleigh Shag Club



